
As a reminder, all VDR certificates expired December 2020.  If you haven’t renewed your VDR

certification there is still time.  An in-person VDR training is available at Bexar County Elections

on June 8 at 10:00 am.  You must call (210)335-8683 to register for the training.  There were 14

slots still available on June 3.  Another training could be held at 6:00 pm but only if enough

volunteers sign up.  There are currently not enough registrants to make the evening class

available.

There is also an on-line training option at Volunteer Deputy Registrar Training Presentation - September 2017

Complete the training, print and take the test from Volunteer Deputy Registrar Examination and deliver

the test to Bexar County Elections at 1103 S Frio, San Antonio 78207.  If you don’t have access to

a printer you can take the test at Bexar County Elections.

https://www.sos.state.tx.us/elections/forms/volunteer-deputy-registrar-training.pdf
https://www.sos.state.tx.us/elections/forms/exam-volunteer-deputy-registrars.pdf

